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Board of Management meeting 

Agreed Report 

Tuesday, 13th October 2020. 5:00 PM 

 

1. 35 pupils enrolled into first year. 6 students have transferred into other year groups.  

 

2. Numerous upgrades have taken place prior to the commencement of the current 

school year, bringing the school into compliance with Covid guidelines. Students are 

very cooperative on their return to school in their cooperation with the new measures 

introduced. Both staff nominees spoke of how they have positively adapted to the 

current changes imposed as a result of Covid restrictions.  

 

3. The school continues to achieve a balance between restrictions and student wellbeing. 

 

4. The Board was presented with details on this year’s Leaving Certificate results. The 

chairperson extends congratulations to staff and students on their success.  

 

5. A review of the Child Protection and Anti-Bullying policies took place. 

 

6. The members will undertake Board of Management training provided by MSL ETB.  

 

7. A discussion took place surrounding document control for drafting and reviewing 

policies. A Board member will share a template with the secretary of the Board. 

 

   


